
Coronavirus Update – Wearing of Face Coverings 28th 

October 2020 

 

Face coverings will be need to be worn in communal areas at the Academy from 

Tuesday 3
rd

 November 2020 and until Mansfield is removed from High alert. Children 

who are usually exempt from wearing a face covering will not need to wear one, further 

information can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/face-

coverings-when-to-wear-one-and-how-to-make-your-own/face-coverings-when-to-wear-

one-and-how-to-make-your-own 
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